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In this article, Wilentz Shareholder Brett Harris addresses six recently enacted statutory changes to the New 
Jersey Business Corporation Act. These laws were passed intending to modernize provisions of the law 
governing corporate entities and make the state more hospitable to corporations from a legislative perspective.

This article was originally published in the August 2018 edition of the Business Law Section Newsletter, a 
publication of the New Jersey State Bar Association, and is reprinted here with permission. 
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